
Elected officers of PECG Sacramento Section were sworn into the office at the Sacramento Section 

Annual Meeting that was held at the Masonic Temple on Wednesday September 6, 2017. Gerald 

James addressed the members on topics that PECG is actively working on.  

Founded 1962 

President’s Quarterly Report 

November 2017 

SACRAMENTO SECTION 

Founded 1962 



PECG Head Quarters along with the four sections in greater Sacramento area, Capitol, Fort Sutter, 

River City, and Sacramento Sections, held an All Sections Luncheon featuring the Lieutenant Gover-

nor of California, Gavin Newsom. The event was attended by about 1000 members. 
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Shannon Post, Supervising Bridge Engineer, after a 30 years of Illustrious and fulfilling career with 

Caltrans retired on July 28, 2017. PECG Sacramento Section Officers were present at the farewell 

luncheon and presented the certificate of appreciation and a crystal cube in recognition of her state 

service.  
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Tillat Satter, President 

Mahin Khakizadeh, Director 

Greg Kaderabek, President Elect 

Lian Duan, Vice President 

Collective Bargaining 

Steve J. Lee, Vice President 

Supervisory 

Andrew Tan,  

Vice President at Large 

Imran Saeed, Secretary 

Seiji Morimoto, Treasurer 

Russel Smith 

Membership Secretary 


